
 

Where would you rather live         

England OR  Africa ? 

Class 2   Spring Term 2 2019 

                                                                                                               
 

As caring people of our community we will be:  

Focus on the importance of knowing ourselves and realising what 

we are capable of. We will look at how we have changed this year 

and the things we have achieved already, both inside and outside 

school. Our theme ‘Good to be Me’ will continue in SMSC lessons. 

 

ICT  

 This half term we will continue to use 

research to support our topics in 

Geography and Science. We will also look 

at E-Safety (How to stay safe online) 

Children will learn the importance of 

keeping their personal details private and 

they will learn how easy it can be for a 

stranger to give false information online. 

As Scientists we will be: 
Investigating the properties of 

materials and how they can be 

changed through heating, cooling, 

squashing, etc. 

We will look at the different types of 

materials and fabrics in clothing and 

how they are appropriate for 

activities/events . 
  

 

 

 

In Knowledge and Understanding of 

the World, we will be: 

Using maps, atlases and globes 

to identify places in the United 

Kingdom and Africa. We will 

make comparisons between the 

two places and investigate the 

weather and lives of people and 

animals.  

In RE we will continue to look at 

the similarities and differences 

in Islam and Christianity. 

 
 

 

                                
 

As Artists we will : 

Look at the work of the African 

artist Martin Bulinya. We will use 

our skills learnt last half term in 

mixing secondary and tertiary 

colours to create our own African 

pieces of work. 

In Music we will use percussion 

instruments to create African 

rhythms. 

 

 

As Writers we will : 

 Look at the features of reports and narrative. We will be using 

different sentence types in our writing including statements, 

commands, exclamations and questions. We will be using full stops, 

exclamation marks and question marks to punctuate our writing. 

We will continue to learn spellings as part of our spelling lessons. 
As Readers we will: Continue to read a range of fiction and non-

fiction books. Children are continuing to develop their written 

answers to comprehension questions. We will look at stories from 

Africa and continue to enjoy class story time. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PE 
This half term we will focus on Invasion Games. 

We will look at basic skills and also use 

collaboration for learning how to play fairly.  

Our daily mile run will continue to support 

children in building stamina and maintaining a 

healthier lifestyle. 

As Mathematicians we will  

Focus on statistics and properties 

of shape including problem solving. 

Rockstar Maths will continue 3 

times weekly to develop recall of 

the 2/5/10 times tables and 

corresponding division facts. 

We will also continue to learn how 

to tell the time to the nearest 

quarter of an hour on an Analogue 

clock.  
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